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Comments: Trails should not be opened to motorized bikes.  I'm a horse rider and belong to Back County

Horseman chapters.  Once trails were opened to bikes, we have had bikes versus horse accidents due to bike

speeds and them wearing ear buds.  I ride in the woods for relaxation and to enjoy nature.  Mororized bikes travel

faster, are noisy and therefore scary to a horse.  If you allow them,  what next, dirt bikes?  They have plenty of

areas to ride where horses cannot go.  Keep the forest trails natural, quiet and safe.   


